
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
NOTICE OF ADMISSIONS AND CONTINUED OCCUPANCY POLICY  
The Lynchburg Redevelopment and Housing Authority (LRHA) gives notice that our 
Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy for Public Housing has been updated and is 
available for public review and comment for a 30-day period.  Beginning on August 5, 2025, the 
public may review these documents at our Administrative Office between the hours of 8:30 a.m. 
and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.  Our office is located at 1948 Thomson Drive, 
Lynchburg, VA.  The documents will be available for review and to submit any comments in 
writing to Mary Mayrose, Executive Director, through September 4, 2025. The new ACOP 
Policy will go into effect after September 18, 2025. 
 
Mary Mayrose 
Executive Director 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


